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Roberta DiMezza

From: Michelle Cretella <drmcretella@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 4:33 PM
To: Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. McEntee, Carol Hagan; Rep. Knight, Jason; Rep. Ajello, Edith 

H.; Rep. Batista, Jose F.; Rep. Bennett, David A.; Rep. Caldwell, Justine A.; Rep. Casimiro, 
Julie A.; Rep. Corvese, Arthur J.; Rep. Cruz, Cherie L.; Rep. Dawson, Matthew S.; Rep. Felix,
Leonela; Rep. Noret, Thomas E.; Rep. Place, David J.; Rep. Roberts, Sherry; House 
Judiciary Committee

Subject: Bill H7100

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Physicians are healers not killers. RI legislators must refuse to grant doctors a license to kill; REJECT H7100. 
 
Real physicians recognize suicide as a cry for help that can be treated. Real physicians provide compassionate care 
always and understand that this includes providing both a human presence, counseling, family respite and adequate 
pain relief when faced with end of life diseases. Real physicians always provide compassionate care. Real physicians 
never kill. 
 
The physician oath to first do no harm is the basis of trust upon which the entire patient--doctor relationship rests. If the 
state grants physicians a "right" to kill, physicians will no longer be held to that ancient medical ethics standard. How can 
any patient then trust that physicians will ever act in their best interest?  
 
Sincerely, 
Michelle Cretella, MD 
Westerly 


